
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 
Newsletter No. 31 – 18 May 2018 

 
Next week we break up for half term at 3.05 p.m. on Friday 25 May 2018.  We return to 
school at the usual school time on Monday 4 June 2018.  We hope everybody will have a 
relaxing week and will enjoy the half term break 
 
Bike Safety 
We have had some reports from concerned members of the public that some of our pupils 
are putting themselves at risk when cycling.  Please can we remind you that pupils cycling to 
school should be wearing a cycle helmet and should not be listening to music on 
headphones? 
 
School Attendance 
Could parents please ensure school is informed before the end of the morning form period of 
a child’s absence?  This must be done on a daily basis otherwise; our Attendance Officer will  
contact parents / carers.  This is to ensure that we know the child is safe. 
 
PTFA 200 Club 
The draw for May has taken place and the result is as follows:  1st Prize £40 – K Parkinson,  
2nd Prize £20 – A Jones, 3rd Prize £10 – D Chapman. 
 
South Ribble Tennis Tournament 
Well done to Olivia Wilkinson, Anna Wilkinson, Paige Wilson and Melissa Whittle who 
represented the school and were winners in the Year 10 South Ribble Tennis Tournament 
on Tuesday 15 May 2018. 
 
Synchro Trampolining 
Congratulations to Amy Pickering of Year 10 who successfully achieved a Gold in Synchro 
Trampolining last weekend and is now through to the English Championship Finals in 
October for both Individual and Synchro. 
 
Lancashire Schools Football 
Congratulations to Olivia Black (Year 9) and Eve Sutcliffe (Year 11) who both represented 
Lancashire at U14 and U16 level in the ESFA’s National Schools finals held at the Britannia 
Stadium, Stoke recently.  Both teams were victorious – well done girls! 
 
School Meals 
Menus for the week commencing Monday 21 May 2018. Soup 82p, Salads £1.79 – £2.55, 
Potatoes 66p, Baked Beans 66p. 
 
Monday: Freshly Made Steak Casserole & Yorkshire Pudding served with Mashed 

Potatoes and Vegetables £1.99.  Crunchy Chicken Fillet Wrap served with 
Salad £1.73.  Roasted BBQ Vegetable Enchilada served with Salad £1.58. 
Salad: Tuna Nicoise £1.79. 
Soup: Cream of Onion 82p. 

 
 



Tuesday: Freshly Baked Sausage Roll served with Mashed Potatoes & Baked Beans 
£1.99. Smothered Chicken served with Mashed Potatoes & Vegetables 
£1.99.  Cauliflower & Broccoli Pasta Bake £1.58. 
Salad: Chicken £1.79. 
Soup: Leek & Potato 82p. 

 
Wednesday: Pasta with Beef Bolognese Sauce served with Garlic Bread £1.99.  Mexican 

Chicken Wrap served with Salad £1.73.  Pasta with Quorn Bolognese Sauce 
served with Garlic Bread £1.99. 
Salad: Ham & Pickle £1.79. 
Soup: Minestrone 82p. 

 
Thursday: Home Cooked Gammon & Pineapple served with Chips & Vegetable £1.99.  

Breaded Chicken Goujons with a Chilli Sauce served with Chips & 
Vegetables £1.99.  Quorn Sausages served with Chips & Vegetables £1.99.  
CHIPS 73p (May only be purchased with another product). 
Salad: Ploughman’s: Ham, Cheese, Pickle & Crusty Bread £1.79. 
Soup: Pea & Ham 82p. 

 
Friday: Healthy Jumbo Fish Fingers with a BBQ Sauce, Wedges & Vegetables £1.99.  

Chicken Curry £1.99.  Cheese & Tomato Pasta £1.58. 
Salad: Prawns £2.55. 
Soup: Vegetable 82p. 

 
Each day a selection of freshly prepared Sandwiches, Wraps, Hot & Cold Paninis, 
Salads, Jacket Potatoes, Pasta Pots & Pizza will be available.  For any special 
requests, please see a member of our highly trained Catering Team. 
 

(All items are subject to availability) 
 

FOOD ALLERGIES AND INTOLERANCES 
 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY CONCERNS, PLEASE SPEAK TO A MEMBER OF OUR CATERING 
TEAM. ALSO, PLEASE BE AWARE ALL OUR FOOD PRODUCTS MAY CONTAIN 
TRACES OF NUTS. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr C J Riding 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 


